
From: Grace Ockwell
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request - Taieri Community Strategy Wellbeing Group
Date: Wednesday, 8 July 2015 02:28:59 p.m.

Good afternoon Mr Miller,
 
I refer to your email of 1 July 2015 sent to the Dunedin City Council CEO requesting the
 following information about the Taieri Community Strategy Wellbeing Group (TCSWG):
 

·         All minutes of all meetings of TCWSG.  
·         All financial records of all income and expenditure of TCWSG.
·         All correspondence and notes of TCWSG.

 
Your request has been forwarded to me to process under the provisions of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA). 
 
The Dunedin City Council does not hold the information you have requested and
 therefore your request is declined pursuant to section 17(g) of LGOIMA.
 
As you are aware, you have the right pursuant to section 27 of LGOIMA to have our
 decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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